
 

CCES/CCMS will be having their  

TITLE I 

SPRING PARENT FEEDBACK NIGHT 

On Tuesday, April 28th  

At 5:30 

In the Media Center 

At this time parents will have the opportunity to  

revise and give feedback on the Parent                       

Involvement Plan, School-Parent Compact and 

School-Wide Plan and the Title I Parent                  

Involvement Budget. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 
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